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                For Immediate Release 
22 January 2024 

 
Road Closure B1116 Harleston Shotford Road for resurfacing 

 
Work is due to start on Sunday 28 January - 4 February to resurface the B1116 Harleston 
Shotford Road from 150m south of the junction with Northgate to and including junction 
with Needham Road. Includes the junctions with Pemberton Road, Southgate, Northgate 
and Spirkett’s Lane. 
 
The work to replace the worn-out surface is expected to take one week to complete, 
subject to suitable weather conditions. 
 
It will be necessary to close the road to through traffic while work is underway. Vehicle 
access to properties will be maintained, however there may be some delays at times as 
work takes place in front of driveways – members of the site team will be able to allow 
access as required. Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. A fully signed 
diversion route for vehicles will be in operation for the duration of the works from Sunday 
8am-6pm, weekdays 6pm-11pm. No work will be taking place during the day on the 
Saturday. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this surface improvement work 
is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £117,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
Ian Kirkham, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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